

August 19, 2012

Paul Shimek III Attorney at Law 216 Alexander Street Marietta, GA 30060

Dear Paul,

In March of this year when I was involved in an automobile accident in which I felt like I was a target on I-75, you came to my rescue with expert advice, help and a solution. I really appreciate your extensive knowledge on how you handled my automobile accident, how you dealt with the at-fault insurance company, and how you obtained a fair settlement for me. You handled everything in a professional and speedy manner with limited delays. You taught me about diminished valuation of my automobile and took care of this issue with the insurance company obtaining a fair amount for the damage to my new automobile.

You took time to make sure we understood what was to take place assuring us that you would take care of everything, and you did just that. We did not have to worry about any of these issues because you were there to do the hard work for us. Thanks you for your knowledge and expertise in dealing with the medical professionals and the insurance companies.

Paul, you are one of the best personal injury attorneys that I know, and I will not hesitate to refer others accident victims to you.

Sincerely,
Diane Smith, CPO®